
Share and tell report.  Friends in Stitches 

A small but enthusiastic group met. We had two break out rooms. One group learned how to 
make a stitches’ bookmark based on the Elizabeth Fry Retreat washing line. The other group 
discussed  where to from now. Ideas were shared. It was recognised that during the lock 
down period, very little expansion can be expected.The idea of Zoom  workshops was 
explored.  
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